MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

Message from President Jeff Miller

Brothers,

It is almost Easter and we have completed 4 Lenten meals. We took on the last meal, primarily soup and salad, as no other ministry was willing to do it. Historically, fish fries have been highly stressful, but this year everything seemed to go pretty smoothly. I think one reason for that was the participation from our members. We had plenty of help so we were able to get finished and go home in a timely manner. Thanks to all who helped! Thanks also to Ernie for leading the effort.

We will be electing next year's officers in May. Tony Engelmeyer is our Nominations Chairman. If you are interested in running for any of the offices, please contact Tony.

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday. Remember to bring some non perishable food for the food pantry.

Jeff



Upcoming Events

April 2023

A. April 5th - Meeting

B. April 16th - Men's Club Breakfast





Sign Up List -

Our club sign up list is on the Men's Club website. Please check for updated event information!

Other information that may be of interest to you:

Volunteering your time is a true sacrifice, and a way of serving the Lord by serving your fellow man.

If you have not paid your dues, see Ernie Smith.

Need a Men's Club shirt? - See John Pavlis. Navy Blue with light blue lettering or Ivory with green lettering. We also have blue baseball caps with the Men's Club logo on the front for sale.

NOTE: Future orders for merchandise require that John has at least (4) items for purchase in order for the vendor to fulfill the final order.

All members are requested to remember those less fortunate **by bringing non-perishable food**. The food is donated to the Food Pantry to help feed those in need. Thanks to ALL for your kindness, generosity and caring for others.